
 

 

 

Thursday, April 22, 2021 

Time: 3:30 – 4:15 pm 

Macario Garcia Elementary 

Room: Library  

Meeting called by: Linda Bellard, Principal 

Type of meeting: SDMC 

Conducted by: Linda Bellard, Principal 

Topics 

1) Welcome 

2) Purpose 

3) School Improvement Plan (SIP) Updates/Translation 

4) Instructional Continuity Plan and Communicable Disease Plan (Review/Updates) 

5) 2021 STAAR 

6) 2021-2022 Academic Planning 

7) Marketing Our School 

8) School-Wide Incentives 

Questions, Comments, Concerns  

Minutes 

Principal Bellard opened the meeting at 3:30 p.m. by welcoming and thanking the committee members for their attendance 

and participation.  Other members present were Debbra Currier, Loretta Carlisle, and Kimberly Steele.  Principal Bellard 

stated the purpose of the meeting was to give updates and to give members an opportunity to provide input on the agenda 

items.   

 

The updates included the translation of the School Improvement Plan.  A district approved translation vendor is translating 

the document.  The SIP must be posted on our campus website by May 7, 2021 in both English and Spanish.  She also 

reminded the committee that the plan is an ongoing document and is HB3 targets are consistently monitored by campus and 

district instructional leaders.     
 

Next, she reminded us that the Instructional Continuity and Communicable Disease Plans continue to govern our practices in 

the 2020-2021 and both address COVID-19 and serve as our guides. Principal Bellard shared confirmation and clarification 

from the district concerning the student-teacher ratio as it relates to the CDC guidelines.  The ratio is based on room size not 

number of students attending class in person.  The guidance provided is:  1) Physical Distancing of 3-6 feet apart and 2) PPE.  
 

The campus Data Driven Instruction Specialist has compiled and disaggregated the District Level Assessment (DLA) data. 

Ms. Lewis and Mrs. Vanegas are in the process of reviewing the spreadsheets and will share with the staff.   
 

Ms. Lewis (CTC) has already shared the 2021 STAAR testing calendar with the staff.   Additionally, parents whose students 

are attending classes virtually have the option to test or not test. The students that have been attending classes in person are 

required to take the 2021 STAAR.  
 

Principal Bellard stressed the need for vertical content planning prior to the 2021-2022, asked the committee to help rally 

teachers to attend.  Ms. Steele made suggestions about when teachers may be more agreeable to participate in the academic 

planning sessions.  The need is to identify and align remediation, intervention and creating workstations and intervention 

activities for the upcoming school year.   
 

The final topic was the need to market our school is necessary.  The leadership team has already involved the Wraparound 

Specialist to help in this area.  The members discussed ideas for extra-curricular activities and resources that will attract 

parents to our school.  The members will continue to brainstorm ideas for marketing our school and school-wide incentives.  

 

There were no other topics discussed.  Principal Bellard thanked the committee and adjourned the meeting at 4:15 pm. 

 


